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I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on April 13, 2021 
resolved:  
 
That the following actions be taken with respect to the staff report dated March 30, 
2021, related to Temporary Bicycle Lanes on Dundas Place: 

a) the Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to bring forward the necessary by-laws to 
the May 4, 2021 meeting of Municipal Council to operationalize Option 3, Traffic 
Diversions, with respect to Dundas Place temporary bicycle lanes, with components of 
physical barriers being included in the plan; and,  

b)     the staff report dated March 30, 2021, entitled “Dundas Place – Temporary Bicycle 
Lanes”, BE RECEIVED; 

it being noted that the following items, as appended to the Added Agenda, with respect 
to this matter, were received: 

• a communication, dated March 25, 2021, from A. Walsh; 

• a communication from D. Hall, London Cycle Link; and, 

• a communication, dated March 29, 2021, from J. Cameron. (2021-T05) (AS 
AMENDED) (2.17/5/CWC) 

 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/ap 
 
 
cc:  D. MacRae, Director, Roads and Transportation 
  J. Dann, Director, Major Projects 

S. Maguire, Division Manager, Roadway Lighting and Traffic Control 
J. Friesen, Administrative Assistant II, Environmental and Engineering Services 

 P. McClennan, Executive Assistant to the Managing Director, Environmental and  
  Engineering Services and City Engineer 
 Documentation Services Representative 
 Chair and Members, Cycling Advisory Committee 
 List of External cc’s on File in the City Clerk’s Office 
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